
PUBLIC NOTICE
ADAMS COUNTY, COLORADO

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD & PUBLIC HEARING
FY2024 EDWARD BYRNE MEMORIAL JUSTICE ASSISTANCE GRANT (“JAG) PROGRAM 

17TH JUDICIAL DISTRICT ATTORNEY’S OFFICE
SPECIALIZED VICTIM WITNESS PROGRAM

NOTICE is given that an application for an award under the FY 2024 Edward Byrne Memorial 
Justice Assistance Grant (“JAG”) Program, Opportunity Number: O-BJA-2024-172239 and 
further to 34 U.S.C. § 10153(a), will be available for public comment. Notice is also given that a 
public hearing will be held to allow the public to make comments regarding the application.  
Adams County encourages participation from citizens, neighborhood and community-based 
organizations, and other parties interested in commenting regarding the application.

The Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant Program (JAG), offered through the 
Department of Justice (DOJ), Office of Justice Programs (OJP), Bureau of Justice Assistance 
(BJA), is the leading source of federal justice funding to state and local jurisdictions. The JAG 
Program provides states, tribes, and local governments with critical funding necessary to 
support a range of program areas including, but not limited to, prosecution and crime victim 
and witness initiatives. Citizens can view the FY2024 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance 
Grant program application from the 17th Judicial District Attorney’s Office website at the 
following location: https://adamsbroomfieldda.org.  

Public Hearing: A public hearing will be held to provide the public with an opportunity to 
comment on the FY 2024 JAG application. The hearing will be held on February 11, 2025, at 
9:30 AM in the Public Hearing Room of the Adams County Government Center, located at 4430 
S. Adams County Parkway, Brighton, CO 80601. Residents are encouraged to attend and 
participate. 

For further information, please contact the 17th Judicial District Attorney’s Office, Sr. Grants 
Compliance Analyst at (303) 659-7720.

Accessibility: Adams County does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the admission to, 
access to, or operations of programs, services, or activities, including the public participation 
process. Adams County makes reasonable accommodations for disabilities that interfere with 
full access to any program, service, or activity, including the public participation process. You 
may contact the 17th Judicial District Attorney’s Office, Sr. Grants Compliance Analyst at (303) 
659-7720 or write to 4430 S. Adams County Parkway, Brighton, CO 80601 to make a reasonable 
accommodation request at least 48 hours in advance. Para interpretar la información en 
español, llame al (303) 659-7720.


